
It has been a very busy week in school.  Thank you so much to everyone who was able 
to come in to school for Parent Consultation Evening.  We always welcome the oppor-
tunity to share with you your child’s progress and achievements and discuss how we 
can work together for the good of your child.  Thank you to everyone who has complet-
ed a school questionnaire.  If you still need to return yours, please send it in after the 
holiday.  Your opinions are important to us.  

Today the children in KS 2 have had a visit from the 
Change for Life Theatre.  The actors put on a lively 
performance for the children with some key messag-
es about the small things that they can do to promote 
a healthy lifestyle.  The children were a great audi-
ence and we hope they took the advice on board.   

 

Yesterday the children in Class 
1 and 2 also took part in some 
learning about being healthy 
as they took part in a Fruit 
Tasting session led by the 
Community Ambassadors 
from TESCO in Driffield.  The 
children enjoyed tasting a 
wide variety of fruits, some of 
which they hadn’t tasted be-
fore.  The mango was a bit hit! 

 

Licence to Write 
Congratulations to Theo who has amazed 
us with his beautiful handwriting and 
presentation skills.  He now has a licence to 
write with a pen.  Keep it up! 

World Book Day 
It is World Book Day on Thursday 12th 
March.  To celebrate the wonderful world 
of Books we would love it if your child 
came dressed as a character from a book 
and bring 
the book in 
with them.  
Thank you. 

Red Nose Day 
Once again we will be raising money for Comic Relief 
by taking part in Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March.  
The theme is RED.  More details nearer the time. 

A note from Mrs Jameson 
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 A Cut Above 
More beautiful hair is heading its way to 
the Little Princess Trust to help children 
who have lost their hair due to illness.  An-
ya and Lara have both showed great cour-
age and kindness in donating their long 
locks to this wonderful charity and are real-
ly showing our values in practice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Menu Change 
Please note there will be a change to the menu on Thursday 28th February.  It will be fish cake, chips, beans, 
and sweetcorn followed by Iced chocolate cake.  The vegetarian option is Tomato pasta bake.  Friday 1st 
March will be the special St David’s Day menu. 

Have a lovely half term 

Dates For Diaries 

Monday 25th February  School opens 

Tuesday 5th March  Class photos 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day 

Friday 15th March  Red Nose Day 

Monday 1st April  Non-Uniform Day 

Tuesday 2nd April  Easter Service at church  

    2pm followed by Easter Egg 

    stravaganza 

Thursday 4th April  Class 3 visit to Sewerby 

Friday  5th April  School Closes for Easter 

Tuesday 23rd April   School opens 


